The purpose of the license is to test our radar systems on the roof of our corporate headquarters in
Germantown Maryland. There will be two fixed units on the roof used intermittently throughout the

day. It is a new license off the back of our repeated STA’s that the prior person in charge of this process
was submitting every 6 months.



